
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
City of Inwood (Owner) is requesting Bids for the construction of the following project: 
 

2023 Inwood Street Improvements 
Faber Drive 

Inwood, Iowa 
SEI No:  21372 

 
Sealed bids for the construction of the Project will be received at City Hall at 103 S Main Street, Inwood, IA 51240 until 
11:00 am, local time, March 16 and then will be publicly opened and read immediately thereafter. No bids will be 
received after the specified hour and date, and Bids which are not prepared and filed in accordance with “Instructions 
to Bidders” may be rejected. 
 
The project includes the following work: 
In general, the project consists of improving Faber Drive from Highway 18 to Lincoln Street. The following trade work 

is anticipated: traffic control; erosion control; replacement of water main and storm sewer facilities; earthwork for 
roadway facilities; concrete curb & gutter; and concrete paving. 
 
The Issuing Office for the Bidding Documents is Stockwell Engineers located at 801 North Phillips Ave, Suite 100, Sioux 
Falls, SD 57104, (605) 338-6668. Prospective bidders may download and examine complete electronic bidding 
documents at no charge at the designated website, www.stockwellengineers.com.  
 
Prospective Bidders are urged to register with the designated website as a plan holder, even if Bidding Documents are 
obtained from a plan room or source other than the designated website in either electronic or paper format. The 
designated website will be updated periodically with addenda, lists of registered plan holders, reports, and other 
information relevant to submitting a Bid for the Project. All official notifications, addenda, and other Bidding Documents 
will be offered only through the designated website. Neither Owner nor Engineer will be responsible for Bidding 
Documents, including addenda, if any, obtained from sources other than the designated website. 
 
The Issuing Office will, upon request, furnish one copy of the Bidding Documents, without charge, to each contractor 
resident in Iowa who intends, in good faith, to bid upon the project. 
 
Bids shall be submitted on the prescribed form. Bids will be rejected if they show any conditions or uncalled for 
alternative bids. All bids shall be on the basis of cash payment according to the terms of the bidding documents. 
 
The submittal of a Bid will constitute an incontrovertible representation by Bidder that the Bidder has examined carefully 
the bidding documents, visited the site, is familiar with the local conditions under which the work is to be performed, 
and correlated Bidder’s observations with the requirements of the bidding documents. 
 
Each bid shall be accompanied by Bid Security as specified in the bidding documents. Successful bidder shall begin the 
Work on receipt of the Notice to Proceed and shall complete the Work within the Contract Time. Work is subject to 
liquidated damages. 
 
The City of Inwood reserves the right to reject any or all bids or any parts thereof. For all further requirements regarding 
bid submittal, qualifications, procedures, and contract award, refer to the Instructions to Bidders that are included in 
the Bidding Documents. 
 

This Advertisement is issued by: 
Owner: The City of Inwood 
By: Carol Vander Kolk 
Title: Inwood City Clerk 
 
 
Publish Date(s): March 1 & March 8 
Published twice at the approximate cost of $_____________. 

http://www.stockwellengineers.com/

